
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Friday, March 12, 2010 3:16 PM 
VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD 
Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD; Macquesten, Gail, EMNRD 
Tennison Hanagan St 1 Production Pit 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Glenn, 

Attached are links to the photos ofthe production pit at the Hanagan State 1 well site (API: 30-015-04746). The well was 
drilled in early 60's, plugged, and then re-entered in late 60's. There is no way of knowing how long the pit was there 
and no one seems to know anything about how or when it was closed. It was mentioned in an inspection record in 
2002, an LOV was issued in 2007, and the photos that show the pit open were taken in December 2007. The well has had 
some "ghost" operators since it was acquired by Tennison (as I understand, Mr. Tennison passed away some years ago). 
Daniel and Gail can bring you up to speed on the history and status now. Also attached is a link to the results of some 
preliminary samples that were taken in the approximate area the pit was located. Let me know if you need anything else 
on this end. The photos that show the pit will load a lot quicker if you download them to your hard drive to view. I have 
been unsuccessful in getting folks here to turn their camera resolution down a little. 
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